
Welcome to the EBU members newsletter 

This monthly newsletter in English is to inform EBU members and 
partners of key issues within our community and share good practices 
and it is also available as a word document. It is produced thanks to the 
financial support of the European Commission. We hope you enjoy 
reading it, and we welcome your comments and feedback. 

 

NEW! EBU office telephone numbers.  

EBU now has a new telephone number. 

 

Our campaigns 

Latest Updates from Our Campaigns  

Updates from a wide variety of our ongoing campaigns including the 
Marrakesh Treaty, accessible voting, the EAA, accessibility of 
transport... and much more! 

 

Accessibility 

Welcome to the 14th EBU AccessCast!  

After our summer holidays Mario, Tanja, Bart and Pawel are back with 
you and as always, we have quite a lot to say for this month. 

 

Announcements 

EBU best practices brochure ‘Safe and Independent Mobility for 
Blind and Partially Sighted Persons’.  

In 2019, the EBU invited its member organisations to submit examples 
of best practices on the accessibility of mobility for visually impaired 
persons. The entries were carefully studied and compiled into a 
brochure. 
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News from EBU members 

Brailletech in Belgium  

From Thursday the 17th until Saturday the 19th of October, 
Brailleliga/Ligue Braille organises BrailleTech. 

 

EBU Central Office  

6 rue Gager-Gabillot, 75015 Paris, France  

Tel: +33 1 88 61 06 60  E-mail:ebu@euroblind.org  
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